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Important most of all, the poor quality of internet and mobile phone services in these areas is an issue 
of safety for our visitors and our rural communities. This is particularly of concern in terms of 
emergency situations, including in our more isolated areas which are home to some of Tasmania’s 
iconic destinations, and our major road journeys. These road journeys are on our rural and regional 
roads, with many visitors traveling to their destinations in the evenings. Above all else, we believe 
quality internet and mobile phone services must be regarded as essential for the safety of our visitors 
as they travel around Tasmania, and our local communities. 

It is in this context that the THA strongly advocates for improved internet and mobile services in our 
rural and regional areas, and to ensure this is delivered as a matter of urgency. It is also in this context 
that the THA advocates for multi-service provider infrastructure, if this results in a more cost-effective 
approach that can deliver the much-needed outcomes, in a much, much shorter timeframe. 

And if the carriers, together with the Australian and Tasmanian governments, can work cooperatively 
in prioritising this infrastructure (as opposed to working independently and in competition), then this 
will result in a better quality and safer experience, as our visitors travel around our island state. 

Steve Old 

CEO, Tasmanian Hospitality Association 
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